
It's been 100 years since three young men from
the Mennonite Central Committee set sail for Russia (present-
day Ukraine) to deliver money and clothing to the war-stricken
region which, until this time, had provided many European
Mennonites with safety and prosperity. 

For over 3 decades, churches in Oregon have come
together to raise funds for MCC. Though a global pandemic
has made it impossible for us to come together physically, this
year's mission will not take a holiday! We are taking on this
challenge to raise $100,000 to celebrate this centennial
milestone. Will you help us reach our goal?

WWW.OREGONFESTIVALFORWOLDRELIEF.COM FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK! 

PICK UP
LOCATIONS:

ZION MENNONITE: 
6124 S WHISKEY HILL RD,

HUBBARD, OR 97032

ALBANY MENNONITE:
3405 KIZER AVE NE,
ALBANY, OR 97322

PORTLAND MENNONITE
(AUCTION PICK UP ONLY)

1312 SE 35TH AVE,
PORTLAND, OR 97214

HOW IT BEGAN

HOW YOU CAN HELP

OCTOBER 17
AUCTION & FOOD ITEM

PICK UP 
11AM - 2PM
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OCTOBER 1
AUCTION IS LIVE 

1:18PM

OCTOBER 10
AUCTION CLOSES 

6:06PM

SEPTEMBER 30
PRE-ORDER FOOD

AVAILABLE NOW THROUGH



Due to COVID-19, we will not be holding an in-person gathering. Join us as we reimagine
our traditions in some exciting new ways!

QUESTIONS? CLICK THE "CONTACTS" TAB AT
WWW.OREGONFESTIVALFORWOLDRELIEF.COM FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK! 

COME ONLINE WITH US

We're bringing a taste of Mennonite tradition
to two convenient locations: Albany
Mennonite and Zion Mennonite. To order,
click here, visit our website at
www.oregonfestivalforworldrelief.com, or call
Annie at 541-619-6011. Orders close Sept
30, Pick up Oct 17 from 11am-2pm.

This year, you can participate in our auction
from the comfort of your home! Head to our
website and click on the "2020 Online
Auction" tab for more info on how to bid on
handmade quilts, one-of-a-kind experiences,
and more! Pick up will be at Zion Mennonite,
Albany Mennonite, or Portland Mennonite.

Set-up/clean-up Oct 17
Food Service (Loading food, customer
service) Oct 17
Cooking/Baking pre-ordered food items.
Week of Oct 12 (Drop-off day TBD)

We need your help to pull this off! Head to
the "Volunteer" tab on our website or call
Annie at 541-619-6011 to get involved. 
We need help with: 

Without an in-person gathering, it's more
challenging than ever to gather the donations
we rely on. To donate online, click the
"Donate" tab on our website. We also accept
checks in the mail! Please make checks out to
OMFWR (Oregon Mennonite Festival for
World Relief) and send to  11424 NE
Skidmore St, Portland, OR 97220. 


